
Miss Mitchell’s Newsletter 
 

Hello Year 2  

I have again been so impressed with 

the work from this week. You are all 

doing so well in such different 

circumstances.  

 

Work to celebrate  

Bethan’s story about a 

princess was beautifully 

written and presented.  

Rayyan finished all his 

MyMaths so decided to 

start practicing some extra 

work on fractions. 

Anesu did some brilliant 

maths with some wonderful 

working out. 

At the end of the day 

I have enjoyed 

reading my book 

outside. I have 

finished this one. 

My week 

 

Little Truffle has been 

poorly with an eye 

infection so we have 

been going to the vets 

to get medicine. 

Alfie wrote and 

performed his story 

inspired by the Piper film. 

Charlotte practiced her 

weaving which looked 

very fun! 


